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303 W. Main St., Kenedy, Texas 78119                                   Phone (830) 583-2230 / Fax (830) 583-2063
       

WATER OUTAGE NOTICE


October 4, 2021


Dear Valued Customer:

The City of Kenedy is committed to delivering safe, potable water to our customers. At times, we have a water leak that is causing low pressure across the City.  We are aware of the issue and are working diligently to re-route the water to restore the water pressure.  We regret the temporary inconvenience this may cause.

Thanks for cooperation and understanding. You may contact us at the Public Works Department at (830) 583-3217 or at City Hall (830) 583-2230 if you have any questions or concerns.

Respectfully,

The City of Kenedy
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